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Several downloadable conference
documents included to share with your

team members! See below...

REGISTRATION IS OPEN!
2020 Green House Conference
​May 18 - 20
It's a NEW DECADE and to start if off right make
sure you join us at this year's conference in
Little Rock, Arkansas.

CLICK HERE to visit our website for details and to
REGISTER!

All NEW this year!
Beyond Memory Care: A Dementia Well-Being
Approach is a new event that will kick off our 2020
Green House Conference. This symposium will debut
on Monday, May 18 with leading-edge dementia
education and leadership, as well as inspirational
speakers.

Not only are Green House team members invited to this
session, it will be open to all aging services
professionals. It promises to be a day filled with great
information and robust discussions to ensure that
people living with dementia are empowered to thrive
beyond their diagnoses.

https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/linkedup-site/green-house-conference/2020-green-house-conference
https://files.constantcontact.com/e3eea0f5101/69e71a5e-1699-4e1d-86c0-bd7cccb4ab08.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/e3eea0f5101/f1388784-3ca5-4acc-a8f7-bf5b295f9de7.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/e3eea0f5101/8fbe820e-cb0d-4ce1-8e6d-0a132ae95df5.pdf
https://armoneyandpolitics.com/home-for-the-holidays/
https://www.leadingage.org/magazine/january-february-2020/Technology-Tools-for-Better-Dementia-Care-V10N1?mkt_tok=eyJpIjoiTWpSaU9UUTJNamMyTUdGaiIsInQiOiJiYzcxY2pjbE5aZUY5dHNBUXpCYldMRktEN0ZXMSt5cEkzZnRnVmYyMDc3NklLSEQ3ZXorSEZcL2xHakhjeVNaTlVrZVA4R2xENDlQWkh4dVVRSDAyemFJSk5qTWhaa0RXVzVOdjdjYVprcnEzRXNRV3dyUUVxc1p1aVZWa0o5cmoifQ%3D%3D
https://www.facebook.com/GreenHouseHomes/


Conference
Keynote
Speakers

Schedule at
a Glance

The Green House Cottages of
Poplar Grove

Visits to Homes May 20 & 21
Click below to read a story about the

homes in Arkansas

Innovation round tables were such a hit at the last
conference we are bringing them back for 2020!

Does your organization have an innovative, unique
and replicable idea that has resulted in positive
outcomes for elders and your community? If you're
willing to share at the conference...we would love to
hear from you! Send an email to Marla DeVries: mdevries@thegreenhouseproject.org

Here are a couple of examples from the last conference:
-Barry & Betsy's Our Very Own Employee Store: The goal of the store is to assist employees in obtaining
nutritious and healthy foods for their families. Chelsea Jewish Lifecare, Chelsea, M
-Pen Pal Program: Jefferson Park at Dandridge in Tennessee launched a program connecting elders with an
elementary classroom to exchange cards and letters. A unique inter-generational program.

What's Happening at YOUR Green House Homes?

Is your home represented on The Green
House Community Quilt?

If not, contact Mary Hopfner-Thomas:
mhopfnerthomas@thegreenhouseproject.org

We'll make sure it's included and you can see
your results at the 2020 Green House conference!

Did you know The Green
House Project was recently
featured in Forbes?
Click here to read the first article that provides an
enlightening outlook on long term care and highlights

mailto:mdevries@thegreenhouseproject.org
mailto:mhopfnerthomas@thegreenhouseproject.org
https://www.forbes.com/sites/williamhaseltine/2019/12/27/long-term-care-navigating-the-decade-ahead/#3b1751e7ca39


the Green House model.

Click here to read another article where the author
advises readers to: "Look to The Green House Project,
leaders of the small home movement, for inspiration."

Green House Best Life Impact
Cohort #1 featured

​in LeadingAge Magazine The current issue of
LeadingAge magazine
features our Best Life
Impact initiative and our
incredible partnership
with Embodied
Labs and Project ECHO.
Click here to read the full story.

Interested in Joining Our Next
Best Life Impact Cohort?
Best Life Impact Cohort #2 will launch early Summer
2020.
To learn more about this unique initiative contact Green House
Senior Director, Susan Ryan: sryan@thegreenhouseproject.org

Click here to download an information sheet

The Learning Zone
Ever wonder why e-learning never replaced instructor-led training?

Click here for the 2020 GHP Spring Education
Schedule with registration links for the GHP

Coaching Classes

A decade ago, many thought
that e-learning would be the
new method of training and
there wouldn't be a need for
an instructor to teach a class.

Perhaps your organization has
been thinking about the best
way to train your team on a
new topic. The chart on the
left might assist in comparing

https://www.forbes.com/sites/williamhaseltine/2020/01/10/top-10-tips-for-caring-for-older-adults/#2f7fdc987a5e
https://www.leadingage.org/magazine/january-february-2020/Technology-Tools-for-Better-Dementia-Care-V10N1?mkt_tok=eyJpIjoiTWpSaU9UUTJNamMyTUdGaiIsInQiOiJiYzcxY2pjbE5aZUY5dHNBUXpCYldMRktEN0ZXMSt5cEkzZnRnVmYyMDc3NklLSEQ3ZXorSEZcL2xHakhjeVNaTlVrZVA4R2xENDlQWkh4dVVRSDAyemFJSk5qTWhaa0RXVzVOdjdjYVprcnEzRXNRV3dyUUVxc1p1aVZWa0o5cmoifQ%3D%3D
mailto:sryan@thegreenhouseproject.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/e3eea0f5101/7a1d87dd-79c9-4b9a-8e16-226d04b31ea0.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/e3eea0f5101/fc643362-ea1a-4e14-9877-51f383427921.pdf


the two options.

Click here to read more about
the topic and the author

Upcoming Public
Webinars:

1/23/2020 3pm ET
Danny O'Brien, CEO of
Avila Home Care in
Towson, Md., will tell the
story of how his company
created a workplace culture
that successfully recruits
and retains talent in an
excellent culture of caring. 
Click here to register

1/30/2020 3pm ET
From Crisis to Comfort:
Shifting Dementia Care by
Giving Voice to All
Lori La Bey, founder of
Alzheimer’s Speaks, will
examine how we can shift
our culture of dementia care
from crisis to comfort,
improve delivery systems,
and give voice to all. 
Click here to register

PLEASE NOTE:
As always, Green House
Partners (dues need to be
current) are able to enjoy
our webinars at no cost,
and can obtain a discount
by contacting Janet
Wright HERE.

Recorded
Webinars You May
Have Missed!
Beyond Antipsychotics
and 'Non-
Pharmacological
Interventions': A Well-
Being Approach

Culture Change that
Endures: Model Integrity
in Ever-Changing
Environments

Best Practices in
Fostering an Engaged
Workforce

Teaching Core Education

Educators from Reliable
Health Care
Management in Rome,
Georgia delivered their
first CORE Team
Education to team
members. The five day
program provides a full
understanding of the
Green House model and
how to apply the core
values and Best Life
principles in the
home. Wishing this team
much success as they

continue on their Green House 2.0 Cultural Transformation
journey!

Housewarming Visit for
The Greens at Lima
In early January a
“Housewarming
Visit” took place at
The Greens at Lima
Convalescent
Home in Lima,
Ohio. Focus groups
were conducted
with Elders, team
members and
families to identify
strengths and areas
of opportunity for
improvement. 
Convivium is
always a highlight
and the Elders were
most welcoming and engaging! The second day of the visit
included an education session. Warm wishes for continued
success at The Greens!

https://trainlikeachampion.blog/why-didnt-elearning-ever-kill-the-instructor-led-training-star/
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7097671217836440589
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7653512828583902733
mailto:jwright@thegreenhouseproject.org?subject=My Green House Partner Discount Code &body=Hello%2C %0A%0AI am a Green House Partner and I would like my discount code. 
https://youtu.be/LherGlR8sfE
https://youtu.be/_H7KrKcHUJU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2kyposlfaSg&feature=youtu.be


NEW Facebook
Page!

We have a NEW Facebook page!
Please head over to the new page here
and like us:
https://www.facebook.com/GreenHouseHomes/

Need to contact Anne
Ellett?
Here is the best email address
to use for contacting Anne
Ellett:

AEllett@MemoryCareSupport.com

Have You Been Searching for a Way to
Connect?

Get signed up in a LinkedUp group!
Monthly group phone calls to Learn/Share/Network

Guides, Nurses & Educators - 4th Friday 12 pm - 12:45 pm ET
Nurses only meeting - 3rd Wednesday of month at 1 pm - 1:30 pm

Sages - 3rd Tuesday 12 pm -1 pm ET (every other month) Next call: March 17th
(Are a new Sage? Send your email address to Claire Lucas clucas@thegreenhouseproject.org)

To sign up for any group email: dwiegand@thegreenhouseproject.org

The Green House Project
www.thegreenhouseproject.org  ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/GreenHouseHomes/
mailto:AEllett@MemoryCareSupport.com
mailto:clucas@thegreenhouseproject.org
mailto:dwiegand@thegreenhouseproject.org
https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/
https://www.facebook.com/greenhousehomes
https://twitter.com/GreenHouse_Proj
https://www.instagram.com/the_green_house_project/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-green-house-project/

